
School 
applications 
are now open
Don’t miss the deadlines for admission to 
secondary, primary and nursery schools.

Complete your application online at www.eadmissions.org.uk

For information about how to apply, scan the QR code or visit 
towerhamlets.gov.uk/schooladmissions

school.admissions@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
0207 364 5006

Secondary admissions
For children born between 1 September 2012 
and 31 August 2013

Primary admissions
For children born between 1 September 2019 
and 31 August 2020

Nursery admissions
For children born between 1 September 2020 
and 31 August 2021

31 October 2023

15 January 2024

16 February 2024

SCAN ME



What if I am not a Tower 
Hamlets resident but 
would like a place at a 
Tower Hamlets school?
You can submit an 
online application via the 
E-admissions website: 
www.eadmissions.org.uk 
naming Tower Hamlets schools.

What if my child has an 
Education, Health & Care Plan 
(EHCP)? 
The application process is 
different for children with an 
EHCP and you do not apply 
online. Speak to The Admissions 
Service or your child’s SENCO 
for more information. 

What if I apply late?
It’s really important that you 
make your application before 
the closing date otherwise 
your application will not be 
considered until all on time 
applicants have received their 
outcomes and the school may 
then be full. 

Is my child guaranteed a place 
at one of our preferred schools?
Most families will be offered a 
place at one of their preferred 
schools, but this cannot be 
guaranteed. When a school 
receives more applications than 
the number of places available, 
not all children can be admitted. 
Therefore, please fully consider 
the likelihood of your child getting 
a place at a preferred school 
before you make your application. 
Only naming one school does 
not increase your chances of 
being offered the school.

If my child is already in the 
school’s nursery class, is there 
an automatic right to a place in 
the school’s reception class?
When parents/carers apply for 
their children to start reception, 
no priority is given to children 
that attend the nursery of the 
school. The decision on whether 
a place can be offered will be 
made in accordance with the 
school’s admission policy.

How will I be notified about the 
outcome of my application?
You will receive an email and a 
letter on National Offer Day.
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